
ROY REED UNIT NO. 252 
AMERICAN LEGIN AUXILAIRY 

WINSIDE NE 
 

An informal meeting of Roy Reed Unit No. 252, American Legion Auxiliary, Winside NE 
was held on Saturday, April 6, 2013 at 9:30 AM with members Donna Edwards, Mary 
Lou George, Jan Topp and Beverly Neel in attendance.   
 
Members made 160 Memorial Poppy wreaths for Memorial Day and Jan took home 
supplies to make an additional 40 wreaths.   
 
Donna Edwards volunteered to take home the poppy canisters and revamp them and 
get them set out at Winside businesses prior to Memorial Day.   
 
Get Well cards were signed for Bonnie Wylie and Dan Jaeger and a sympathy card to 
Bonnie Baird for the passing of her husband, Warren Baird.   
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Beverly A. Neel 
Unit Secretary 
57580 847th Road 
Wayne NE 68787-7080 
402 369 0152 


